
Dear Parents,  
  

Attached is a flyer with some links on it relating to our new author of the term Caryl 
Hart! We would also like to bring your attention to a poetry appreciation week we 
are having the week before the February half term. We would like the children to 

bring in a favourite poem that they would like to share. This will run alongside 
teachers sharing poems at story time throughout the week. We will send a reminder 
nearer the time! Thank you to parents for their continued support with home reading 

since the Christmas break. Those children reading regularly at home are making 
very swift progress so we really appreciate the practise you are providing at home! 
  

We hope your children enjoy the Caryl Hart books we have put links on for, there 
are many more available on you tube if the children want more! 
  

The English Team  
 


